
Posted December 2, 2022 

 
 

SANDOVAL COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

AMENDED 

NOTICE OF CLOSED SESSION 
    

 

The Sandoval County Board of Commissioners will convene as a Committee of the 
whole in Closed Session, either in person or electronically, to discuss the purchase, 
acquisition or disposal of real property, limited personnel matters for non-classified 
county employees, and matters subject to the attorney-client privilege pertaining to 
threatened or pending litigation in which Sandoval County is or may become a 
participant pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, NMSA 1978, §10-15-1(H)(2), (7) 
and (8), at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 14, 2022, in the 3rd Floor Conference 
Room, County Administration Building, 1500 Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM.  

For more information, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538. 
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